
Hello Bennett Families! 

Here are a few things we wanted to draw your attention to: 

Volunteer Appreciation 

This week is Volunteer Appreciation Week!  We are so honored at Bennett to have such 
amazing volunteers.  We are sad that we cannot celebrate you like we always do.  Know you are 
appreciated for all you do, and for all you have stepped up to do during these new times.  We 
love and miss you all!! 

Request for a Specific Learning Environment 

 We have extended the deadline for the Parent Input form.  This form is NOT for a specific 
teacher, but offers the staff information about your child’s type of learning 
environment.  Please return by April 24. The form can be found on our website. 
https://ben.psdschools.org/News/2020-03-03 

Yearbooks 

Don’t forget to order your yearbook!  All orders are done online:  placed online 

The Mathews House 

We know that our current stay at home is stressful for many…including parents. 
…Lynette Gonzales on the Mathew House Teams shared this resource for parents, 
and I am passing this along. Please see information below on virtual Parent Cafés 
happening at The Mathews House: 

• You may have families email Kristen directly to sign up for the Parent Café 
at Kristen@thematthewshouse.org. They need to provide her with their email 
address and phone number. 

• There is a 30 person limit to the groups, but they do break into smaller 
groups after about 10-15 minutes. 

• They are using conversation cards from “Be Strong Families” which is 
research-based to build the 5 protective factors (resilience, relationship, 
knowledge, support, communication). 

• They are planning on offering day groups and night groups. 
• Facilitators have been trained in face-to-face and virtual Parent Cafés. 
• Previously they collected demographic information, but in light of the needs 

due to COVID-19, the only information collected will be full names of 
parents and their children and the children’s’ ages. 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FRl38EUQT-n-3ZRN6K04BIw%7E%7E%2FAAAAAQA%7E%2FRgRgfvM2P0QqaHR0cHM6Ly9iZW4ucHNkc2Nob29scy5vcmcvTmV3cy8yMDIwLTAzLTAzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARra_nV4eQPm0Uhdrd29vbG5lckBwc2RzY2hvb2xzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E&data=02%7C01%7Ckwoolner%40psdschools.org%7C83cef843de054ffa18ad08d7e53f8d6f%7C0d6d846ceadd4b6cb03ef15cd4b7e9cf%7C0%7C0%7C637229933424376993&sdata=lHOnEmQaLD68ZCfDK%2FROP%2Fmf%2BKr6ZzV4HEbStJO7PFs%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FR8Q1MASNrvJI9lBLm1MbZA%7E%7E%2FAAAAAQA%7E%2FRgRgfvM2P0RCaHR0cHM6Ly9zYWxlcy55ZWFyYm9va21hcmtldC5jb20vc3RvcmVzL2Jlbm5ldHRlbGVtZW50YXJ5L3Byb2R1Y3RzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARra_nV4eQPm0Uhdrd29vbG5lckBwc2RzY2hvb2xzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E&data=02%7C01%7Ckwoolner%40psdschools.org%7C83cef843de054ffa18ad08d7e53f8d6f%7C0d6d846ceadd4b6cb03ef15cd4b7e9cf%7C0%7C0%7C637229933424386987&sdata=znlktEDSdxp%2FTG%2BZnp8cAwoGtFGlrXDpLtpCs1raeXY%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Kristen@thematthewshouse.org


Teacher Appreciation 

Teacher appreciation week is coming up the week of May 4th. One of the ways we are hoping to show 
our appreciation is by creating a video that includes notes of appreciation written by your students. 

At Bennett, during teacher appreciation week, we always recognize all of the adults in the building that 
help to support students; itinerant employees, classified staff, custodial, and kitchen staff included. We 
recognize that the last few weeks have been a shared partnership with students having Bennett 
teachers as well as YOU as their teachers. We want to honor that as well. 

If you are willing to participate and have a picture of your student included in a video that will be shared 
on our social media, please do the following things: 

1. Ask your student to write a thank you note. This note can be directed to Bennett teachers as a 
whole, or any adult in the building OR to you. 

2. Take a picture of your student holding the thank you note 
3. Upload your picture using the Little Librarian link- https://bit.ly/2rpJLA0               
4. If you wish to have your student included, but do not want to have their picture shared, just 

upload a pic of their note! 

The deadline for photo entry is April 30th at 4pm. If you have any questions, or need tech assistance, 
please email anoden@psdschools.org 

  

Lesher Middle School Mother’s Day Walk 

See attached flyer: Flyer PDF.pdf  

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FTKgMoi5ZPOA3ep4WZS14RQ%7E%7E%2FAAAAAQA%7E%2FRgRgfvM2P4QfAWh0dHBzOi8vbmFtMTIuc2FmZWxpbmtzLnByb3RlY3Rpb24ub3V0bG9vay5jb20vP3VybD1odHRwcyUzQSUyRiUyRmJpdC5seSUyRjJycEpMQTAmZGF0YT0wMiU3QzAxJTdDbWlsbGllbSU0MHBzZHNjaG9vbHMub3JnJTdDNGE2ZTNlMDRlN2UyNDZlODM4YjcwOGQ3ZTIzM2U0MjElN0MwZDZkODQ2Y2VhZGQ0YjZjYjAzZWYxNWNkNGI3ZTljZiU3QzAlN0MwJTdDNjM3MjI2NTg0ODAwMDcxMjA5JnNkYXRhPWlDMGJOQ2dnYjl3QyUyRko1RkdEaVNvbTluN0xrdmxiTXd2dmxIc3k4dW5SRSUzRCZyZXNlcnZlZD0wVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARra_nV4eQPm0Uhdrd29vbG5lckBwc2RzY2hvb2xzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E&data=02%7C01%7Ckwoolner%40psdschools.org%7C83cef843de054ffa18ad08d7e53f8d6f%7C0d6d846ceadd4b6cb03ef15cd4b7e9cf%7C0%7C0%7C637229933424386987&sdata=ItMVIx%2BizFtV9fThu19yo4dr6bYK3yVeIstddZLpkjc%3D&reserved=0
mailto:anoden@psdschools.org
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FavHmdhJZJ7aC-MFEfybpjQ%7E%7E%2FAAAAAQA%7E%2FRgRgfvM2P0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPThIU1NlcjNyRjVjJm1hbD04ZjBkZWY5YTRiODM0MDIzOTcyYjU5OGI2ZDM1MzIxMGY4M2JmNWI3Yjk0OWU5YjZjOThmYTRhZTFlMzE4MjBkVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARra_nV4eQPm0Uhdrd29vbG5lckBwc2RzY2hvb2xzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E&data=02%7C01%7Ckwoolner%40psdschools.org%7C83cef843de054ffa18ad08d7e53f8d6f%7C0d6d846ceadd4b6cb03ef15cd4b7e9cf%7C0%7C0%7C637229933424396979&sdata=aY5nCFMmwgqYkuqATFkhDNGqdXfLAz1E2u99fOrtpWM%3D&reserved=0

